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SAVE THE DATE!... 

June 1st 

Marketing Meeting         

Palmer Gas                      5:30 

June 4th 

Golf Meeting                    5:00 

June 4th 

Board of Directors Meeting 

Chief Wok                         6:00 

June 6th 

June Outing Fisher Cats 

Game                                  5:30 

June 23rd 

Chief Wok                         5:30 

July 2nd 

Golf Meeting                    5:00 

July 2nd 

Board of Directors Meeting 

Chief Wok                         6:00 

July 13th 

Golf Tournament                          

                           12:30 

Greater Salem Contractors Association 

June Outing and 50th Anniversary Celebration 

 Saturday June 6th 

Fisher Cats Game with food and fireworks! 

 

Get your Tickets! 

Adults are $10 and Children 

under 12 are free 

 

Join us on the First Base Party Deck for a family friendly event that 

is sure to entertain everyone. The all you can eat buffet will be from 

5:30-7:00 and the game starts at 7:00. Atlas Fireworks will be    

putting on a fireworks show directly after the game. Friends and 

family are welcome, advanced registration is required. Please     

contact Katie for more information (603) 560-1002 

Wishing our members a safe and 

fun summer!  

                                

We hope to see everyone 

at our June outing to 

kick off summer and 

again in July for the 

charity golf tournament.  



Greater Salem  
Contractors Association 

P.O Box 616 Salem, NH 03079 
(603) 560-1002 

www.GreaterSalemContractorsAssociation.org 

 
-Mission Statement- 

 
“To advance the building industry of 

the Greater Salem Area by providing a 

forum for the interchange of infor-

mation for its members. To participate 

in programs, services and government 

affairs as well as fostering the value of 

family & fellowship with a high level 

of professionalism for the common 

good of its members and communities”  
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Tom Mosson 
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Terry Muir 
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Directors 

Bill Ermer Curt Gracie 

Dan Stacey 

Committees 

Nominating: Andy Santo, Dale 
Gerry II, Tom Buja, Bonnie Breen,  

Membership: Tom Mosson, Dale 
Gerry II, Gary Merrill, Andy Santo 

Finance: Jeff Dimario, Tom    
Mosson, Terry Muir, Andy Santo  

Investment: Jeff Dimario, Tom 
Mosson, Andy Santo 

Events: Terry Muir, Gary Merrill, 
Andy Santo 
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President’s Message  
Jeff Dimario 

Brookdale Building 

From the June  2015 Board of Directors Agenda….. 

Present the Treasurer and Secretary Reports  

 Review schedule for 2015-2016 Board of Directors 
 Administrative Assistant Review 
 Review updates for tax filings and non profit filing 
 Review upcoming events for June and July 
 Review committee updates 
 -Marketing committee 
 -Golf Committee 

Board Meeting Briefs 

As we close out our year it’s a great time to look back and see where we’ve 
been. The board worked hard to offer a variety of venues and speakers this 
year to keep our members interested and excited about     attending. For our 
ten monthly events this year we had eight different venues, some were new 
to us and were a big success. Our styles of meetings have varied, from   
having speakers from the community to business after hours as well as   
casual and family events and we felt it was a good blend for our group. 
We’ve been seeing an increase in attendance and have also seen faces we 
haven’t seen in a long time and we hope to carry that on into our next  
membership year. In January the marketing committee really picked up the 
pace and started working on a campaign that we hope will increase      
membership and community awareness for our association. We’ll be    
working all summer to finish rolling out the campaign and will be     
spreading the word to our current members for our plans for the fall when 
we’ll invite our potential members to join our group. This is quite the     
undertaking and plan to see great results from our efforts.  

Last month when our members came out to the Harris Pelham Inn for the 
service awards and installation dinner it was a great to see so much support. 
I am honored to be voted in as President for a second term and look        
forward to hearing from members so I can work on making sure everyone 
is getting the most they can from our association. I’d like to thank Bill  
Norton for presenting the service awards and installation ceremony. We are 
fortunate to have a member and a friend like Bill who is always willing to 
give back to our association. Bill has been our speaker in the past for the 
installation ceremony, is a huge part of our charity golf tournament every 
year and volunteers to hold business after hours meetings when we need a 
location. Its because of members like Bill that we are successful and are 
able to celebrate our 50th year. 

I would like to wish our members and friends a prosperous and safe      
summer. It looks like the construction season is ramping up to be a busy 
one which will keep all our trades on the go. I hope to see everyone at the 
June outing and again in July at our golf tournament. Over the next few 
months I’ll be working with the board of directors to set up a great 2015-
2016 for our members. Thank you all for a terrific year. 

-Jeff Dimario 



 

Installation Dinner and Service Awards~ 

Thank you to everyone who came out and supported our fellow members receiving service awards as 
well as the incoming Board of Directors at our May Installation Dinner held at The Harris Pelham Inn 
on May 21st. Not all members receiving their service awards were able to attend but we would like to 
congratulate all of our members who did receive an award this year as well as our incoming Board of 

Directors for 2015-2016. 

5 Year Service Award- Karl Dubay, Joe Jacques, Adam Kershaw, Ron Leone, and Louie Quintiliani 

10 Year Award- Tom Buja 

15 Year Award– Phil Lacroix and Sons, Inc. 

20 Year Award- Joel Silverwatch, Jamie Santo, George Garabedian, Glenn Gidley 

45 Year Award- Arthur Laroche 

50 Year Award- Ron Bedard, Emil Corrente, Richard Mika 

Special Honors were presented to Bill Ermer for his    
constant dedication to our organization. He has been a  
valued member of the Board of Directors and we wish him 
the best as he steps down to spend more time with his   
family. We also presented Kurt Meisner with a dedication 
plaque to his late father, our first President Don Meisner. 
Don was one of our founding members and was committed 
to making sure our organization was beneficial to our  
members and the community. The Meisner family has been a 
big part of our organization since day one and we thought 
our 50th celebration was a perfect time to show our    
appreciation.  

Joe Jacques and Ron Leone    

5 Year Service Award 

The Lacroix Family        

15 Year Service Award 
Jamie Santo            

20 Year Service Award 

Richard Mika          

50 Year Service Award 

Thank you Bill Norton 

for presenting our 

members with their 

service awards and 

the installation    

Ceremony 

Thank you to our May            
beverage sponsors: 

Jeff Dimario- Brookdale Builders 

Bill Ermer- Palmer Gas/Ermer Oil 

Tom Mosson-Merrimack Valley    
Development Corp. 



 

 
 

Member Spotlight! 

 

Interested in placing an ad in our monthly 

bulletin? It’s a great way to get your company 

name out to 100 other businesses and homes 

each month. Please contact Katie Delay for 

more information 603-560-1002. 

 

Congratulations to the        
2015-2016 Board of Directors  

Next time you see these members 
be sure to thank them for the time 
they dedicate to our association. 

(From Left to Right) 2 Year Directors Shawn Farrell and Ron Leone, Secretary Curt Gracie, 1st Vice 
President Terry Muir, 2nd Vice President Tom Mosson, Immediate Past President Andy Santo and 
President Jeff Dimario. Not pictured are 1 Year Director Gary Merrill and Treasurer Dan Stacey. 



 

Remember to support our  

fellow members.  

The full member listing is   

available online at                
GreaterSalemContractorsAssociation.org 

The 2015 Drive Away Hunger Charity Golf Tournament is sponsored 
by Cyr Lumber and Home Center 

 

Monday July 13, 2015 
Windham Country Club 

12:30 Registration 
1:30 Shotgun Start 

5:30 Dinner, Awards, Silent Auction and Raffles 
 

Sponsorship and donation opportunities are available. Money raised is 
donated to local food pantries. Golfer registration is now open~  

contact Katie for more information or to register your team 
603-560-1002 or Admin@GreaterSalemContractorsAssociation.org 

www.GreaterSalemContractorsAssociation.org 

This is the last bulletin for 2014-2015. Our next 
issue will come out in September. In the      
meantime be sure to check our website often! 
www.GreaterSalemContractorsAssociation.org 
~Also remember to update your contacts with 
our new email address to make sure you don’t 

miss any updates Admin@GreaterSalemContractorsAssociation.org                 

Let us know what you’ve been up to and if you have anything you 
want to share with our members and friends. We’ll still be working 
hard all summer and can post your information to the website and 
send out email blasts to share your news!  

Contractor Compliance Training for NHDOT- This is a great opportunity for anyone 
that is new to working on jobs with certified payroll or even as a refresher. There is only one 
training session this summer and the date has changed from July 1st to June 24th. 
The next class is not until December.  The class runs from 8:30 am to approximately 
12 noon and is located at the NHDOT, 7 Hazen Drive, Concord NH, Room 112.  This 
would be a good time to brush up on requirements if you have not attended one of 
the classes in a while. Subcontractors are encouraged to attend if they have been    
experiencing problems or have never attended a class.  It is good time spent. To     
enroll contact Emily Whittaker from NHDOT at (603) 271-6752 

Don’t forget-New Hampshire’s        
Hands-Free Electronic Devices Law 
goes into effect July 1, 2015.               
Penalties for Violations 

 1st Offense $100 fine 

 2nd Offense $250 fine 

 3rd Offense within 2 years $500 fine 
Penalty assessments will be added to 
the fines 

http://www.GreaterSalemContractorsAssociation.org
mailto:Admin@GreaterSalemContractorsAssociation.org


 

ADDRESS  

SERVICE  

REQUESTED 

Be a Proud Member 
 
Serving the Greater Salem Area 
 

Greater Salem Contractors Association 

P.O. Box 616 

Salem, NH 03079 

38 School Street Salem, NH 03079 

(603) 898-2236 

www.MerrillExcavating.com 

Joel Garbacik 

1 Industrial Park Drive Unit 7     

Pelham, NH 03076 

Office/Cell (603) 898-4474 

 

If you have anything you would like to include in our bulletin such as an upcoming spe-

cial event or something you want to share that already took place don’t be shy; send us 

what you want to see. Company milestone?  Birth of a child or grandchild? Favorite chili 

recipe you think everyone should have?  It’s your bulletin too and the more member in-

teraction we have the more interesting it will be for all of our readers! We can also post 

your  information on our website- contact Katie for details. 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
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21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30     

June 2015 

Father’s Day 

Flag Day 

1st Day of 

Summer 

Golf 5:00 

BOD 6:00 

Marketing 

Committee 

5:30 

June Outing 

5:30 
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SHS Graduation 

 

 
Salem Grade 8 

Graduation 


